
NOTICE: 
Public Health in Vulcan County is now advising 

residents to avoid High River and Okotoks due to 
high levels of COVID+ cases. Vulcan Hospital is now 

doing drive through COVID testing.

If you have any symptoms of cough, runny nose, sore throat, 
fever or shortness of breath please follow these steps:
1. Self-isolate (do not leave your property except for COVID 

testing)

2. Complete the AHS self-assessment tool online 
myhealth.alberta.ca/Journey/COVID-19/

3.  If directed to get tested DO NOT complete the online 
form. Call Vulcan Hospital at 403-485-3333 and they will 
schedule you for drive through testing at the hospital.

4. Please indicate who your family physician is when you are 
being tested so that they will receive a copy of your 
results.

For more information call 403-485-3333


